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REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 
September 10, 2024 

 

Request for Extension – Mill Woods Town Centre to Edmonton International Airport 
 
Report Purpose 
To request an extension for reports due back to Council.  
 
Recommendation 

1. THAT Administration continue to negotiate with regional partners regarding cost-sharing 
opportunities regarding Option 3, set out in the Sub-Regional Transit Report, and report back 
to Council by end of the first quarter of 2024. 

 
Original Due Date: March 26, 2024 
Revised Due Date: June 30, 2024 

Revised Due Date: September 10, 2024 
Revised Due Date: October 22, 2024 

 
Council and Committee History  
 
February 27, 2024 THAT Administration continue to negotiate with regional partners 

regarding cost-sharing opportunities regarding Option 3, set out 
in the Sub-Regional Transit Report, and report back to Council by 
end of the first quarter of 2024; and 
THAT by the end of the first quarter of 2024, Administration 
provide a report on options for adding additional stops to the 
current transit service (e.g., stops in the south side of Beaumont). 

Original Due Date: March 26, 2024 
Revised Due Date: September 10, 2024 

November 30, 2023 That Administration continue to negotiate with regional 
partners regarding cost-sharing opportunities regarding 
Option 3, set out in the Sub-Regional Transit Report, 
and report back to Council by the end of the first 
quarter of 2024; and 

 That the November 28, 2023, report, Sub-regional 
Transit Presentation, be made public and included as 
part of the 2023 Council Budget agenda package, 
subject to any mandatory redactions required under the 
Freedom and Protection of Privacy Act. 

Rationale  
Administration is seeking a report extension for the section of the Council motion related to possible 
terms of service for Option 3 with Leduc Transit. Administration is awaiting further information 
regarding possible revenue sharing, ARC integration, and fleet management. Overall, the initial 
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information received with respect to cost-sharing is favorable. The requested information will be 
available in advance for Council’s consideration as part of the 2025 budget deliberations.  


